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This week the children will be taking part in lots of fun Easter activities.  

They will have the opportunity to share with us what they remember about  

our special words and the stories that we have enjoyed this term.  

We will be revisiting activities and tasks from this term,  

to consolidate and celebrate the learning that has taken place.  

We would like to say a big thank you on behalf of  

Aylesbury Food Bank for all the donations received. 

 

The last day of term is Thursday 28th March. 
 

The Pre-School team wish you a restful Easter holiday with family and friends   

We return Monday 15th April 2024. 


